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ACCESS 2.0 Testing

This year’s testing window opens January 29, 2024 and closes March 7, 2024. We are beginning 
to complete the yearly training requirements and quizzes for administering the assessment. 

Schools to Learn From Program to Visit Homedale

We have the pleasure of hosting about 30 teachers and leaders from across the country on 
December 7, 2023. They will be touring the Trojan Connection and our Trojan Tots program as 
well as visiting a few classrooms at the high school. Mr. Sauer and I will be discussing district-
wide initiatives as well as education leadership in Idaho. 


